
 

 

   

 

August 4, 2016 

Traffic Alert  

22nd Street Sewer Augmentation Project 

Swan Road to Alvernon Way 

 
This is a series of traffic alerts that will be issued throughout the construction of the 22nd Street Sewer 

Augmentation Project. These alerts will announce construction, detour and street closure information as 

it affects traffic. Please watch for updated traffic alerts as construction activities continue along 

22nd Street from Swan Road to Alvernon Way. 

The following traffic restrictions will be in place while the contractor completes potholing 

activities: 

 

Friday, August 5, from 9 a.m. to Noon 

 

 Westbound 22nd Street at the Alvernon Way intersection will be reduced to two through-travel 

lanes 

 Left-turn movements will be reduced to one lane from westbound 22nd Street to southbound 

Alvernon Way  

 Northbound Alvernon Way at the 22nd Street intersection will be reduced to one through-travel 

lane    

 

The following traffic restrictions will be in place while the contractor completes paving activities: 

 

Beginning at 10 p.m. on Sunday, August 7 through Noon on Monday, August 8 

 

 Westbound 22nd Street from Swan Road to Longfellow Avenue will be reduced to one 

through-travel lane 

 All left-turn movements will be restricted at the intersection of 22nd Street and Columbus 

Boulevard 

 There will be intermittent closures for northbound and southbound through traffic on 

Columbus Boulevard at 22nd Street when paving equipment moves through the intersection 

and while the asphalt cures 

 There will be intermittent median closures at Longfellow Avenue on 22nd Street 

 Left turn movements along westbound and eastbound 22nd Street between Swan Road and 

Longfellow Avenue will be restricted at each median crossover/left-turn lane 

 

--more-- 



 

 

The following traffic restrictions will be in place while the contractor completes manhole 

adjustment activities: 

 

Beginning at 5 a.m. on Wednesday, August 10 through 3 p.m. on Friday, August 12 

 

 Westbound 22nd Street between Swan Road and Longfellow Avenue will be reduced to two 

through-lanes. 

 

 

 

Following the above detailed work, there will be no construction related activities until 

environmental clearance has been received. After clearance is received, the contractor will complete 

the relocation of a 6-inch waterline along 22nd Street at Longfellow Avenue. The final paving of all 

disturbed construction areas is scheduled for completion by the end of September, weather 

permitting.  

 

 

 

For your safety, please observe all traffic control signage, message boards and obey reduced 

speed limits. Watch for construction personnel and equipment in the work zone. 

 

For additional information visit www.sewerimprovements.info. 

You can also call the information line at 520-622-2527 
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http://www.sewerimprovements.info/

